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13th November 2019 
                                                                                                                                                                                                        
Dear Parents/Carers, 
 

Dance Festival 
 

Your child has been selected to take part in the Dance Festival at MRC on the afternoon 
of Friday 22nd November at Midhurst Rother College. 
 

The dancer’s for this festival are:- 
Isobel Morge 
Amily Budd 
Charlotte Tooley 
Hayden Griffiths 
Charlie Torode 
Tavi Udrea 
Layla Smith 
Poppy Williams 
 

Your child will need to bring: 
 

 PE Kit 

 Water bottle 

 

Mrs Ford will be accompanying the children and driving the school minibus to and from 
Midhurst Rother College, we will be leaving school at 1.30pm and will be arriving back at 
school by 3.45pm. 
 
The Local Visit Consent From will cover this activity, however, if any medication has 
changed since this was completed, please let us know. Please complete and return the 
reply slip to the office by Monday 18th November 2019. 
 
We are looking forward to an exciting afternoon of dance. 
 
Thank you. 
 
Yours sincerely 

 
John Galvin 
Headteacher 
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Dance Festival at MRC on Friday 22nd November 2019 
 
 
Name of child…………………………………………………………………………………………………………….. 
 
I give permission for my child to travel to and from Midhurst Rother College on the 
school minibus. 
 

I will collect my child from the school at 3.45pm. 
 
My child is in Year 5 or 6 and I give permission for them to walk home alone from 
school at 3.45pm. 

 
 
Signed…………………………………………………………………………………………………………Date…………… 
 

 

 


